
Covid-19 Plan for Audacious Life Live Events 

In keeping with government guidelines, and social distancing requirements we have put the 
following plan in place for the above event: - 

ATTENDANCE 

• Due to a limitation of numbers, and for track and tracing purposes, anyone wishing
to attend a live event should book in advance via our website.

AVAILABILITY 

• A maximum of 30 Young People can attend an event

ARRIVAL 

• Please arrive within 15 minutes of an event starting.
• A Car Park Attendant will welcome you at the gate, and give directions for dropping off

any young people
• Except young people attending the event, everyone should remain in their vehicle

SAFETY 

• Where possible young people should bring their own chair, which should be placed on
the markers provided (2m apart). These will be labelled for future Audacious Life events

• Young people will be put in bubbles of no more than 15 young people including any
youth leaders/volunteers

• Bubbles will remain the same throughout the Summer/Audacious Life, and young people
cannot change to another bubble at future events during this time

• Social distancing of 2m will be maintained throughout the event
• The sharing, or touching of property belonging to others should be avoided

RESPONSIBILITIES 

• Please do not attend if you have Covid-19 symptoms
• Those shielding or belonging to a group that could be vulnerable to increased risk of

severe disease from COVID-19, should consider government guidance before deciding to
attend

LOOS 

• The building will be closed – so please go before you come

ACTIVITIES 

• All organised activities will be planned and run in accordance with Social Distancing and
Government Guidelines

RAINING? 

• People will be informed via Social Media and SMS messages if cancelled, or changed to
Online


